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Consumer Input Proposal
September 7, 1995

2. A survey of Friends of the Library Members to solicit input into library programs and
services.

To be accomplished every ten years:

1. A random sample community survey of library use, knowledge of services offered, and
views on library services and programs. The Friends of the Library might assist in the
funding for this survey. The survey would be done by a professional survey organization
such as the Graduate Research Center of the Graduate School of Library and Information
Science at the University of Illinois-Urbana-Champaign.

By the September 21th meeting of the Board of Library Trustees, I shall have suggested sample
sizes for the proposed surveys.




